
 

12 November 2019 

 

 

RE:  YEAR 6 END OF YEAR EXCURSION - NOOSA TENPIN AND LASER TAG AND BLI BLI AQUA PARK 

Tuesday 26 November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 6 Students 

As part of our Year 6 end of year celebrations, we have organised an excursion to Noosa Tenpin and Laser Tag 

and Bli Bli Aqua Park. This is an opportunity for the classes to celebrate their graduation from St Paul’s Lutheran 

Primary School together.  Following are the details for this excursion: 

Date:   Tuesday 26 November 2019 

Destination:  Noosa and Bli Bli, Sunshine Coast 

Time:   Depart:  8:00am 

Return:   5:15pm 

  

Transport:  Bus with Seatbelts 

What to Wear:  School Sports Uniform or Year 6 Shirt with School Hat 

Lunch: Lunch and a popper will be part of the package at the Tenpin and Laser Tag.   

What to Take: A small backpack or bag with a water bottle, sunscreen and some snacks for morning 

and afternoon tea. Togs, towel and a rash shirt. 

What Not to Take: Please do not bring valuable items such as cameras, money, mobile phones, ipods, iPads, 

etc. 

Supervision: Attending the excursion will be Mr Bellert, Mr Riley, Mrs Palmer, Mrs Hare, Mrs Boustead, 

and Mrs Larkin. 

Cost:   Costs have been covered from the Excursion Levy. 

Parent Consent:  Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form and the attached Bli Bli Water Sports 

Indemnity Clause and Liability Waiver, and return to the School Office by no later than Thursday 21 November 

2019. 

Please Note:  Students who do not have the parent consent completed and returned the Bli Bli Water Sports 

Indemnity Clause and Liability Waver by the due date, will not be allowed to attend and will remain at school 

under teacher supervision. 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent Lounge can be 

accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login details to access parent Lounge.  

Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details. 

Should you have any questions regarding this excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Ray Bellert and Dom Riley 

Year 6 Agile Learning Lab Teachers    
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